Glenfield Intermediate School

138 Chivalry Road, Glenfield
GLEN F I ELD Auckland 0629, New Zealand
E: office@glenfieldint.school.nz
INTERMEDIATE P: +64 09 444 6582

www.glenfieldint. school.nz

14th February 2023

CYCLONE GABRIELLE UPDATE - School will reopen on Wednesday 15th February.

Kia ora everyone

The last few days have certainly been another challenge for our community and the whole country.
Our thoughts are with our Glenfield Intermediate families who have been impacted by the cyclone. If
we have learnt anything since 2020, it has helped us all become resilient and adapt in the most
challenging of times.

The school has been actively monitoring this event closely. A site check has been completed this
morning and we are pleased to report that the school has come through the weather event in good
shape. There is some minor damage but these things are easily rectified which is great news.
Having considered all the information available, based on the health and safety of our staff, students
and community, the Board has decided that our school will reopen for instruction on
Wednesday 15th February.

We understand that some of our families may have been significantly impacted by the cyclone and
getting your tamariki to school may be a challenge. Please follow the usual processes for reporting
absences to the school office.

We look forward to having everyone back onsite tomorrow.

Take care.
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